
 

eDoc Examinations – Submission Planning  
 
 

Submission Planning is an opportunity for candidates to receive final feedback 

on their draft thesis prior to submitting for examination. This a formal 

requirement and a candidate cannot proceed to submission until this has taken 

place. The thesis should be submitted to supervisors in good time to allow 

teams at least one month to meet with candidates and provide their feedback.  
 

The process is initiated by the PGR via the Examinations tab on the main 
project page.  Below is a step by step guide of the process. 
 
 

1. PGR 
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The Lead Supervisor will be asked to enter details of the meeting onto eDoc. 
 

2. Lead Supervisor 
 

The draft thesis is released to the supervisory team who should meet with the 
PGR to discuss the draft and provide feedback.   



 

Once the meeting has taken place, feedback needs to be entered on eDoc by 
the Lead Supervisor. 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



Other members of the supervisor team will be asked to endorse the 
feedback. 
 

3. Co-Supervisors  
 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Once all co-supervisors have endorsed the feedback, it is released to the PGR 
who can view this in eDoc on the main project page.  
 

4. PGR 
 

 


